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Greetings Sigma Pi Nationals and Beta-Psi alumni, 

 We, the Beta-Psi chapter, would like to update you gentlemen about our 

newest achievements this spring semester. First and foremost, we raised the most 

money out of 26 organizations for the Relay for Life Cancer Association along 

with having the 2nd and 4th top donors for this entire event by brothers Sam 

Loedel and Scott Geysen. Additionally, our brothers, Stephen Tellez and Francisco 

Gonzalez, placed 1st and 2nd for most laps walking around the track in honor of 

cancer survivors. They were both able to walk 26.5 miles together, which is 

equivalent to a full marathon. Our team was greatly led by captains: Romaudio 

“Hendrix” Lindsay and Elijah Rivera. In addition to this strong accomplishment, 



we were able to win the “Unbeatable Spirit Award” at the end of the event. We 

received a trophy (pictured on the first page) that now sits in our brotherhood 

room. Two weeks after, we competed in our annual “Greek Week”, hosted by our 

IFC. We competed in various events such as football, basketball, soccer, and relay 

races to name a few; in which we placed 1st place in soccer and played in the finals 

for the other two sports. During the week, we participated in the “Walk for Life”, 

which is a mile march promoting awareness for sexual assault. We also won the 

clothing drive, bringing in a total of 36 bags of clothing for a homeless shelter. At 

the end of the week, the winners were announced. We captured 1st place and 

received another trophy (pictured on the first page) that was added to our 

brotherhood room as well. Our team was captained by brothers: Henry Ogbo and 

Gage Horvath. We are very proud of our brothers for being able to achieve these 

awards and are very excited to continue to represent this chapter in the future.  

 

IST, 
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